Telephone: Central 6490,
L

Lines)

95, Bothwell Street,
Glasgow,C.2.

2nd October, 1936,

on,

With reference to my telephonic :
m with you yesterday in regard to the "GLITRA",
s (of Douglas & Ramsey) tells me that he intends
on next week and he will call at the London
scuss the question of the survey of this vessel

I have asked him to ask for you
and you will find him an exceedingly nice man to

With kindest regards,

Yours sincerely,

AL bl
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